lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
March 8, 2020
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us today, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
Guest mailboxes are located after the alphabetical list of members.  Please pick up this information if you would like details on Immanuel’s ministries.  
This morning Pastor Jake will continue a series of messages on Matthew.  
Offerings:  General Fund & Level Three Tuition Assistance
This evening join us for a Hymn Sing!  You call it!
Offering:  Gifts of Hope
NURSERY

Today: 
9:30AM

Bev Dykstra, Michelle & Jessie Gulker,




Nelson Eggebeen
5:30PM

The nursery room will be open but unstaffed.

Next Sunday:

9:30AM

Brenda Heun, Michelle Hamburg,



Caleb Den Hartigh, Maya Van Solkema
5:30PM

The nursery room will be open but unstaffed.

CHILDREN’S WORSHIP
Today:

9:30AM

Cathy Dykstra, Monica Hoogeboom
Next Sunday

9:30AM

Cheri Lutke, Morgan Ridder
MEETINGS TODAY

10:45AM
Intergeneration Sunday School
11:45AM
Fellowship Potluck Lunch


  6:30PM
Crossroads
THIS WEEK
TUESDAY

MARCH 10

7:00pm


Mission/Outreach Committee
WEDNESDAY
MARCH 11
6:00AM


Prayer – Basement Prayer Room

6:30PM


Executive Committee

7:00PM


Immanuel Circle – Adult Ed Room

7:00PM


General Council

7:30PM


Administrative Committee,





Pastoral Elders & Deacons

THURSDAY

MARCH 12


7:00PM


Knitting Ministry
SATURDAY

MARCH 14


5:30PM


Churchwide Pinewood Derby Races
NEXT SUNDAY – MARCH 15, 2020
9:30AM

Pastor Jake Porter
Matthew 17:14-23
GEMS Sunday

Offerings:  General Fund & Short-Term Missions
5:30PM

Pastor Jake Porter
Offering:  GEMS Girls Clubs
THE LAURELS OF HUDSONVILLE – 9:00AM
Elder Jeff Kooienga
Vruwink, Wiechel, Mike Wigger families
MEETINGS – MARCH 15

10:45AM
Education

  6:30PM
Crossroads
THANKSGIVING

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to Immanuel for the amazing love that was shown to us when our Mom, Elizabeth Brink, transitioned to heaven. You certainly were Christ’s hand and feet. The prayers, visits, cards, to include food that was provided for my entire family were truly amazing and appreciated. Thank You Pastor Jake for bringing Mom Communion the last week of her life. What a beautiful example of sharing Christ’s love to us. We are truly thankful and feel so blessed to be part of Immanuel.    Phil and Barb Cutrara
Presidential Estates Ministry
Thank you to all who helped with our food distribution ministry by serving the residents of Presidential Estates in Jesus name. Please consider if God is calling you to serve Him in this opportunity at our next food distribution March 18. Contact Brian Wiggers, Lou Van Essendelft or John Dykstra Sr. with questions or to sign up for this distribution.
PRAYER REQUESTS

Ben Ter Avest (District #4) – Pray that Ben will gain weight and continue to feel better.  Pray for wisdom for the doctors and for strength and energy for the family as they continue this journey.
Pat Duimstra (District #5) – receiving in-home physical therapy

Laurie Kooienga (District #8) – stem cell transplant recovery

Joe Lems (District #6)– severe back pain
Keith Meinema Sr (District #5) – chemotherapy & radiation
Sharon Ondersma (District #4) – M.S.

Cathy Ter Avest (District #4) – spinal fusion surgery recovery
Evelyn Vander Kooi (District #2) – hospice care

Pete Van Rijs (District #7) – durable cancer remission

Homebound:  Betty Northouse, Adaline Lems
Staff:  Evamarie Eggebeen, Kids Hope Director
Missionaries:  Rev Joel & Marilyn Van Dyk



    Resonate Global Mission
Young Adults:  Andrew Ter Avest, Grace Thompson,



     Micah Van Rijs
Military:  Major Ron Thenn – Army (Hawaii)
CRC Denominational Prayer Line:  1-888-CRC-PRAY
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS
Immanuel Membership Info
Are you interested in becoming a member of Immanuel? Is now the time for you to make profession of faith? Do you desire to take the next step in becoming a more faithful disciple of Jesus? Please find the sign-up sheet on Pastor Jake's door.

Sunday Potluck Lunch

Join us for a potluck lunch in the FLC today.
Last names starting with A-M - bring a salad or dessert.

Last names starting with N-Z - bring a hot dish.

We also ask that each family would take their own place settings and a large dish to share.  Water, lemonade, and coffee will be provided.

We hope all can come and fellowship together!
Intergenerational Sunday School – today
We are excited to offer this again so join us right after our morning service. Come for food and fellowship and the opportunity to learn more about God’s amazing grace from every generation!

Pinewood Derby

Please join us for the Pinewood Derby on Saturday, March 14. Come experience the thrill of the races! Registration starts at 5:30 and the races begin at 6:00.  The Cadets, GEMS and an adult division will be competing. There will be pizza, pop, and snacks for purchase if you are hungry. See you there!
Hand2Hand
For the month of March, we are collecting stew & white rice.  You may place your donations in the cart in the FLC foyer.
Security Class – March 24

The Ottawa County Sheriff’s Dept is coming to Immanuel on Tuesday, March 24, from 7:00-9:00PM. This class will be very helpful for anyone in education, ministry, security, etc. Stay tuned for more information.
Presidential Estates Worship Service
We are planning to have a worship service at the Presidential Estates clubhouse on the morning of Sunday, March 29. To make this work we need many volunteers to help with set up and take down, be part of a praise team, greeters, counselors, coffee/punch servers and prayer partners.  Finally, please prayerfully consider if God is calling you to serve HIM by serving the park residents in this opportunity. Contact John Dykstra with questions or to sign up to volunteer for the worship service. 

Please pray for God's direction and blessing as we plan for this outreach ministry and for the Holy Spirit to be working in the hearts of the park residents preparing them for the Gospel message of freedom in Christ!

FINANCIAL UPDATES

March 1, 2020
General Fund


$10,199
Holland Rescue Mission

226
General Fund Year-to-Date

Received
       $432,188
Budget goal

  435,594
Over (Under)

     (3,406)
Budget received – 99%

Fiscal year – July 1, 2019 – June 30, 2020
To fulfill our 2019/20 General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $12,446 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.

March Corners Offering – Hand2Hand
Contributions to Immanuel can be made in four ways:
· Weekly offerings during our worship service

· Online giving through PayPal

· Auto-giving through your bank
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS
The Dordt University Concert Choir from Sioux Center, Iowa will be joining the congregation at Hillcrest Christian Reformed Church for a 5:00PM worship service on Sunday, March 8. Directed by Mr. Ryan Smit, the Concert Choir will share a ministry of choral music as they travel through the area on their winter tour to Michigan, Ontario, New York, Vermont, and New Jersey. Also contributing to the service will be Dr. Carrie Groenewold, professor of organ and church music at Dordt.
Blood Drive at Hillcrest CRC – Please help replenish the blood supply by giving blood Friday, March 13, at Hillcrest CRC, located at 3617 Hillcrest Road in Hudsonville. You may call 1-800-RED-CROSS for an appointment or walk in between 11:30AM & 5:15PM. A donor card or driver’s license is required for I.D.  Donors must be 17 years old or older and weigh at least 110 lbs. Michigan law permits 16-year-olds to give with written parental consent.
Stop the Bleed Class – Sunday, March 22, 7PM at Fairway CRC (1165 - 44th St., Jenison).  The purpose of the training is to raise awareness of basic actions to stop life-threatening bleeding following everyday emergencies and man-mad natural disasters. Uncontrolled bleeding is the number one cause of preventable death from trauma. You can help save a life by knowing how to stop bleeding if someone, including yourself, is injured. 
This class will last about 1 hour. Please email office@fairwaycrc.org to register. Space is limited!
Christian Education in Liberia: Gifts of Hope School is the ministry of the month for B2 Outlet in March. The school in Liberia will receive a percentage of every sale throughout the month. There is a slip of paper in each of your mailboxes that you can give to the cashier when you check out. If you forget the paper, just mention "Liberia" and they will apply your purchase to the school.  Tell your friends and family to shop at B2 Outlet in Hudsonville this month! There are many great deals including summer clothes, bathing suits, sandals and sunscreen for your spring break vacation needs. If you're working on home improvements there are appliances, tools, and furniture to choose from too. Everything is at discount prices. Come check it out at  5800 Balsam Dr, Hudsonville right across from Mr. Burger. If you have any questions, call or text Tammy Wolters at 616-813-1354

IF: Grand Haven - The Christian Reformed Conference Grounds, 12253 Lakeshore Drive, Grand Haven, MI. invites you to join us for the IF Women’s Conference.  At IF Gathering 2020, we are going to focus completely, entirely on the person of Jesus.  That is it.  This is our hope and we all need hope! Join us March 20 – 21, 2020 to gather and grow together. We will gather from 6-9:30 pm Friday and 9am-4pm on Saturday. The cost for this event is $30 and includes refreshments on Friday evening and lunch on Saturday as well as the conference that you will be blessed by! Registration is required for this event and can be done through our website – www.crcg.org/if or you can give the office a call at 616-842-4478. Ladies, you won’t want to miss this inspiring weekend!
The Christian Reformed Conference Grounds, 12253 Lakeshore Drive, Grand Haven, MI. invites you join us for our 70th Anniversary Celebration Fundraiser Dinner Concert
This evening of praise, celebration, and fellowship will include a wonderful dinner with the concert to follow. Many local artists will be featured including Gary and Martha Matthews, The Ambassadors, a Capella, Kristen Bredeweg, Marilyn De Mann, Dawn Bouman and many others!
Please join us in celebration on Saturday, April 25.  Doors will open at 5:30PM, dinner will begin at 6PM and then the concert. Seating is limited and reservations are needed. Call the office (616-842-4478) to reserve your place at the table!  Reservations for the dinner and desert are only $10/person.
There will also be an opportunity to pledge or give toward the debt reduction/new construction 2020 campaign! For 70 years, we have been blessed with God’s faithfulness and through the funds raised at this concert, we hope to enable the generations to come that same opportunity! We are looking forward to celebrating with you!
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